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Insurance Bulletin No. 215 
 

Resumption of Routine Provider Audits by Insurers 
 

July 21, 2020  
 

To align with guidance issued by the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) 

providing the resumption of routine audits on August 3, 2020, the Department similarly will 

withdraw Insurance Bulletin 211, which temporarily suspends routine provider audits, effective 

August 3, 2020. 

 

The CMS guidance is available at: 

https://www.cms.gov/files/document/provider-burden-relief-faqs.pdf 

 

 

____________________________________
Michael S. Pieciak, Commissioner  
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